
Open Discussion

Networking

Monthly Newsletters

Newsletter distribution list consists of 580+ contacts 

We welcome your organization’s content and upcoming events 

Please add slcyouthbureau@gmail.com or KTaylor@stlawco.gov to

your events/press release emails

Here's the February Newsletter:

  

Welcome!

Meet Ken Taylor, YB Youth Development

Program Coordinator KTaylor@stlawco.gov

QPR Classes can be scheduled 

Sponsored through the St. Lawrence County Suicide

Awareness Coalition

Five Hour Free Friday- A Social Media detox

(Countywide)

Friday, March 7th 4 to 9 pm-Let’s all

participate!

Flyers

Teen Safe Driving Initiative 

Throughout the month of March 

 

Please share upcoming events,

initiatives, and programs with

everyone.

REMINDER-
Update your contact information in our shared Google Drive

Upload meeting information, announcements, and flyers on

second tab

Please invite others (anyone and everyone who touches the

lives of children & youth in  St. Lawrence County) to join.

Email AChase@stlawco.gov  or KTaylor@stlawco.gov

Introduction

Tuesday, Feb. 11th, 2025
2:00 pm via Zoom 

AGENDA

Speakers

Next Meeting-Tuesday, May 6th  2025 at 2:00 pm via Zoom 

Please invite other youth 
services/leaders to our

meetings

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1odvopxNsMb-r8xzDBoJpaC6WqNvgEM4cd9Co9TlfFxE/edit?usp=share_link
https://conta.cc/4goUPnv
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1l7TTN85GTkAA3S3Ab3Y8TVCaO1xL5Hdy?usp=sharing

